
I want to express my wish that the committee find that the Senate 
should NOT pass legislation enabling the Free Trade Agreement with the 
USA.  
 
I am particularly concerned about the fate of environment issues in 
Australia and do not believe the arguments put forward in this regard 
by those who support the FTA. I wholeheartedly oppose the FTA on this 
count and numerous others.  
 
I am, 
Jordan Nanni 

 




